
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Due to a poor forecast, Super Shoe XXXV is now a SATURDAY ONLY race event.   

The Friday, September 23 schedule (parking cars/open practice) has NOT changed.   

The Saturday, September 24 schedule will be all features (300 laps of pure racing); 

no heat races.  The Sunday, September 25 program has moved to Saturday, 

September 24.  No races on Sunday. 

Pit passes are $20 for Friday; $35 for Saturday.  A two-day pit pass is $50.   

Grandstands remain the same:  $15 for adults; $5 for youth 6-12. 

 

We will see YOU for the final races of the 2022 season on Saturday, September 24.  

  

 

 

  


